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Our Ref: APT/LDr 
 
20th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 NHS Careers Day at Doncaster Dome  
We are writing to inform you your son/daughter is taking part in NHS Careers day at Doncaster Dome on Friday 
7th July 2023.  All students are required to arrive at the normal start of the school day, 8.25am, for registration 
and an outline of the day. 
 
The visit will take place on Friday 7th July. Students will attend their normal timetabled lessons periods 1 and 
2, then after values students will meet in the canteen for an early lunch before being transported by coach, 
accompanied by members of staff, from Armthorpe Academy, departing school at 12:10pm and returning at 
approximately 2.45pm.  
 
Timetable for the day: 

8.30am – 11am Normal Timetabled lessons and break 

11am Students to meet in the canteen for an early lunch and debrief 

12.10pm Departure from Armthorpe Academy by coach 

12.20pm Arrival at Doncaster Dome 

12.40pm – 2.00pm Careers Activities  

2.10pm - 2:20pm Departure from Doncaster Dome 

2.45pm Arrival back at Armthorpe Academy 

 
Students must wear school uniform on the day, if it is hot then students will be allowed to remove their 
blazer but a tie must be worn. The activities will follow the NHS care route from accident scene, through 
A&E, to critical care, recovery and rehabilitation exploring the different careers involved in patient recovery 
and recouperation. This visit is covered by the RVC (Regular Visit Consent) form you have previously 
completed for your child.  If you have changed any of the emergency telephone contact details for your child 
in the last few weeks, please contact the academy office.  
 
Using the Microsoft forms link below, could you give consent for your son/daughter to access this experience 
to assist them in making important choices for their future. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/WLSAbmyXtP  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Andy Petrie 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/WLSAbmyXtP

